
Partially 

Confidential 

 Submission    
No 318 

 
 
 
 
 
 

INQUIRY INTO PRIVATISATION OF BUS SERVICES 
 
 
 

Name: Name suppressed 

Date Received: 23 March 2022 

 

 



It is disgraceful to disadvantage all the seniors in the community with these proposals. We 
have all worked hard in our past years to be overlooked again by the non compassionate 
politicians. Money is never spent to make our lives less complicated in areas of our health 
and well being. Many of us in the Randwick area don’t only use Prince of Wales hospital we 
also use St Vincent’s Hospital. So shame on you for disregarding our need to use these 
buses, instead you see fit to cancel so many services to this area. Why not cancel all your big 
fat cat lunches, dinners and other money grabbing bribes. Please rethink your decisions and 
show us some respect. 


